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THURSDAY, 8TH ZOOM PARENT MEETING

/ OPEN HOUSE

FLU SHOT NEEDED BY DECEMBER 31ST
Please send Nurse Tracy proof of your child's FLU Vaccine
fax 978-937-2819 or email @ tmcdermott@lowell.k12.ma.us

DATES TO REMEMBER
Wednesday Oct.7 ~ Early Release 12:50PM
Thursday Oct.8 ~ Virtual Open House
Monday Oct. 12 ~ No School

ABSENTEE, ABSENTEE NOTES, TARDIES, AND
DISMISSAL INFORMATION
If your child is going to be absent, tardy or dismissed, please call the main o�ce 978-937-8973
or email Butler Clerk @ nmccluskey@lowell.k12.ma.us. If you child has been absent and you
have a Dr. note you may also email that to the clerk or the nurse
tmcdermott@lowell.k12.ma.us
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ALWAYS BE.......... RESPECTFUL

RESPONSIBLE AND SAFE

PLACES TO VISIT FOR MORE
INFORMATION

1140 Gorham Street, Lowell, M… tsoares-pena@lowell.k12.ma.us

978-937-8973 butler.lowell.k12.ma.us
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